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Please add to Council Agenda backup
 

From: Flores, Michael P <Michael.P.Flores@hud.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2020 11:52 AM
To: Matt McLachlan <Matt.McLachlan@SIERRAVISTAAZ.GOV>
Subject: Sierra Vista, AZ: Question on Grant Agreement for CARES Act funding
 
Matt,
 
The answers to your questions are in RED below:
 
Do you know how long it will take for us to receive the grant agreement once
we submit our substantial amendments for the CARES Act funding?   No.  I
am waiting for HUD HQ guidance.  We have a HQ meeting next Monday to
train on the grant amendment and agreement process.
 
Is there a HUD review period or RROF that we need to do?  Yes.  There is a
HUD review period and environmental RROFs are still required.
 
HUD is not only distributing the funds, but creating programs, guidance and
instructions very fast.  I will email you any information I receive as I get it.
 
Thank you
 
 
 

Michael P. Flores, CPM
Senior Community Planning &
Development Representative
1 N. Central Ave., Ste. 600
Phoenix, AZ  85004
P: (602) 379-7166
F: (602) 379-3985
Michael.P.Flores@hud.gov
http://www.hud.gov/offices/cpd/about/cpd_programs.cfm
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From: Matt McLachlan <Matt.McLachlan@SIERRAVISTAAZ.GOV> 
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 2:11 PM
To: Flores, Michael P <Michael.P.Flores@hud.gov>
Subject: Question on Grant Agreement for CARES Act funding
 
Do you know how long it will take for us to receive the grant agreement once we submit our
substantial amendments for the CARES Act funding?   Is there a HUD review period or RROF that we
need to do?  I’d like to include the process in my presentation for next Tuesday. Thanks,
 
Sincerely,
 
MATT McLACHLAN, AICP
Community Development Director
 
City of Sierra Vista
1011 N. Coronado Drive
Sierra Vista, AZ  85635-6334
520.417.4413 (office)
520-508-3177 (cell)
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